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Tom Rohlfing

1952 Jentif Ct NE

Keizer OR 97303
trohlfing@co.marion.or.us

VIA EMAIL

RE: Oregon Assessor Eligibility Questionnaire

Dear Mr. Rohlfing,

On January 23, 2024, the Oregon Department of Revenue, Property Tax Division, received your Assessor

Eligibility Questionnaire. On your application you indicate that you are seeking election in 2024 to the
Marion County Assessor position beginning in 2025.

The Department has reviewed your application and determined that you have met the eligibility
requirements.

If you have any questions, please contact Gregg Thummel at (503) 428-1373, or via email at
ptd.programassistance@dor.oregon.gov.

Sincerely,

Signature redacted

Jason Brockie, Section Manager
Support, Assistance, Oversight
Property Tax Division

Oregon Department of Revenue

cc: Marion County Clerk
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